Attachment B
5712014 ‘ Grmail - Banks and Hemp

Banks and Hemp

RS anD
Pl

Lynda Parker <lyndaparker1650@gmail.com> Wed, May 7, 2014 at 12:51 PM
To: Senator Gail Schwartz <gail.schwartz.senate@state.co.us>

Dear Senator Schwartz,

The taunch of the Colorado hemp industry is at a standstill until faimers are confident that they can work with
financial institutions, not only for hemp crops, but for their other crops if they're growing hemp. Please address
this issue as soon as possible. Thank you!

Respectfully,

Lynda Parker
Rocky Mountain Hemp Association Board Member
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